School District 17 District Education Council

Second Public Meeting in the Consultation Process on the Sustainability of Burton Elementary School

Wednesday, October 12, 2011, 6:30 p.m. Burton Lions Club, 328 Route 102, Burton

AGENDA

- Call Meeting to Order
- Welcome and Introduction of DEC Members
 - Marty Forsythe, DEC Chair
 - David McTimoney, Superintendent
- Presentations
 - Lorna Knight Community Member; Parent of child entering school in September 2012 (Letter to be read)
 - Evelyn Peddle Community Member (15 minutes)
 - Rob Strickland Parent; Community Member (10 minutes)
 - Jason Pickard Parent; Community Member; PSSC (15 minutes)

Note:

The third public meeting in the consultation process on the sustainability of Burton Elementary School will be at the public DEC meeting on November 22nd, 6:00 p.m. at District Office or in the Library at Oromocto High School.